 Dear Parents,
This week was Science week!
What an amazing week we have had! On Monday a real scientist came in! We tried on lab coats, goggles and gloves and we used pipettes and plates.
On Tuesday, we had a lot of fun during the open morning. Thank you to all the parents and grandparents who took part in the activities and came to experiment with us.
On Wednesday, we had such a treat! Mrs King came in and we learned about the different parts of plants and their benefits for us. Then we chose a root, a leaf, seeds and a fruit to make a scrumptious smoothie full of goodness! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday, our tip to Think Tank was fantastic. We had so much fun in the role play area and the scientific gardens. The hands-on Dinosaur workshop was brilliant.  Well done to all the children for being so well-behaved!
Dates for your diary:	 - Celebration assembly: Friday 24th March
· Parents evening: 28th/29th March
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
